
 
June 18, 2018 

John Rizzo
CRR, LLP 
545 Salem St Ste 5
Wakefield, MA 01880-1275

Dear John Rizzo: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on May 17, 2018, the Massachusetts Peer Review Committee accepted
the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is  February
28, 2021. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. If your due date falls between January and April, you can arrange to have your review
a few months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.
 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and support of the profession's practice-monitoring programs.

Sincerely,

Peer Review Committee
Massachusetts Peer Review Committee
asanchez@mscpaonline.org 617.556.4000

Massachusetts Society of CPAs

CC: Eric Lussier

Firm Number:  900010134793   Review Number:  555579

 
 

 

 


